BOARD OF TRUSTEES

BASIL O'CONNOR, CHAIRMAN
A. A. ALEXANDER
CLAUDE A. BARNETT
MRS. FRANCES P. BOLTON
GEORGE CHAMPION
WINSTON CRAIG
L. H. FOSTER
A. G. GASTON
TRYGYE GUNDERSEN
MARGARET A. HICKEY
JOHN H. JOHNSON
A. R. MEADOWS

Tuskegee Institute

FOUNDED BY BOOKER T. WASHINGTON, 1881

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

TUSKEGEE INSTITUTE ALABAMA BOARD OF TRUSTEES

R. R. MOTON, JR.
JOHN H. PINSON
BAYARD F. POPE
WILLIAM ROSENWALD
THOMAS D. RUSSELL
MORELAND G. SMITH
GEORGE E. WARREN
A. V. WIEBEL
R. W. WOODRUFF
F. D. PATTERSON
PRESIDENT EMERITUS

December 31, 1957

Mr. C. G. Gomillion, Chairman Division of Social Sciences Tuskegee Institute, Alabama

Dear Mr. Gomillion:

As the year 1957 draws to a close, I want to thank you for the excellent contributions made by the Division of Social Sciences, through your leadership, to our total program.

The full strength of Tuskegee Institute must be brought to bear continually in the achievement of larger and finer opportunities for all citizens. Moreover, our teaching of young people must help them accept these opportunities in a spirit of responsible citizenship.

The measure of our success in achieving these goals is reflected through the success Tuskegee Institute has as it goes about its varied and highly important educational tasks.

Your leadership in helping set a climate of high standards, in inspiring your co-workers and students to effective performance, and in promoting a dedicated unity of spirit for our total program helps bring real strength to Tuskegee.

Thank you for your good work. Best wishes for a Happy New Year.

Sincerely yours,

SPINE

L. H. Foster President